
GIANTS NECK BEACH ASSOCIATION ZONING COMMISSION 

P.O. BOX 226 

NIANTIC, CT 06357 

 

 

 

 

      December 9, 2019 

      

 

Ms. Karen Galbo 

East Lyme Town Clerk 

P.O. Box 519 

Niantic, Connecticut 06357 

 

Dear Ms. Galbo: 

 

Please be advised that the Giants Neck Beach Association Zoning Commission Meeting 

of December 6, 2019 was cancelled due to lack of agenda items. 

 

 Thank you. 

 

     Sincerely, 

   

     Gerry van Noordennen, Chairman 

     Giants Neck Beach Association Zoning Commission 

fg 

 

cc: Annah Perch 


